

17th December 2020

Dear Parents / Carers,

After school breaks up for Christmas we all still have an important job to ensure that any contacts of a confirmed case are identified and given details of isolation. This will help to keep the virus under control and protect family members and friends over the Christmas period.

The school will continue to monitor our <a href="mailto:covidtest@oliprimaryschool.co.uk">covidtest@oliprimaryschool.co.uk</a> email until Sunday 20<sup>th</sup> December 2020 We ask parents to inform school up until Sunday 20th December 2020, if their child:

- develops Covid-19 symptoms (new persistent cough/high temperature/loss of taste or smell)
- has taken a test and is waiting for results
- has tested positive

## Please do not delay in informing school

This will allow school to work with families to contact trace where necessary leading up to Christmas.

If your child develops symptoms or takes a test in which they are positive after 20<sup>th</sup> December 2020, they do not need to inform school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Catherine Sergeant

Northumberland Terrace Everton Liverpool L5 3QF T: 0151 260 8957 F: 0151 260 6786 admin@oliprimaryschool.co.uk